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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:    Secretary of State (delivered via email to regs@sec.state.ma.us)  
Department of Administration and Finance 
(delivered via mail to melissa.andrade@state.ma.us) 

 
FROM:  Denise Sarro, Director of Human Resources 

Municipal Police Training Committee 
 
DATE:   February 14, 2020 
 
RE:     Notice of Open Meeting 
 
 

NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING SESSION 
 

Under the provisions of G.L. c. 30A, the Executive Director Search Subcommittee of the 
Municipal Police Training Committee will conduct an Open Meeting on Wednesday, 
February 19, 2020 to be held at the Randolph Regional Police Academy, 6 Adams Street, 
Randolph, Massachusetts, starting at 12:30 p.m.   
 

AGENDA 
 
12:30 p.m. - Welcome          AAG James O’Brien, Chair 
         
Executive Director Search Subcommittee Meeting – discussion to consider the contents of 

the duties and responsibilities to be included in the posting of the Executive Director 
position. 
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